
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regulatory Circular RG95-90 
 
Date: November 1, 1995 
 
To: All Exchange Members and Member Personnel 
 
From: Floor Officials Committee 
 
Re: Trading Floor Dress Code 
 
 
 The Floor Officials Committee has enlisted the assistance of the Exchange's security staff 
to assist the Committee in monitoring compliance with the Exchange's Trading Floor Dress Code.  
The security staff will be reporting to the Floor Officials Committee possible violations of the 
Dress Code that the security staff observes at the access points to the trading floor.  In the event 
that the Floor Officials Committee determines that a Dress Code violation has occurred, it may 
issue a fine against the violator in accordance with Exchange Rules 6.20 and 17.50(g)(6). 
 
 For your convenience, the Floor Officials Committee in conjunction with the issuance of 
this circular is also republishing the regulatory circulars which set forth the Exchange's Trading 
Floor Dress Code and the Exchange's Trading Floor Dress Code on Casual Days.  The Floor 
Officials Committee as well as the Exchange's security staff appreciate your cooperation in 
adhering to the Dress Code. 
 
 
 
 


